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Principal's Message

Dear OWL Families,

Happy May! It's hard to believe that we're in

the final month of the school year! And what a

busy month it is! Grades 3-8 jumped right into

state testing for ELA. This week students

move on to the math portion of testing. Our

staff is promoting positive mindset and effort

with our OWLS. Both Mr. Brown & Mr. Kellar

are also giving extra incentives for grades that

increase their overall percentage in scoring a

3 or 4 this year. Mr. Brown will dye his hair &

beard and let students chose the color. And

Mr. Kellar will shave his beard if both 7th & 8th

grades increase their overall percentage as

well. I'm confident that our students will work

hard to meet this challenge...GO OWLS!

We held our first Staff Underground Spirit

Week. Only JMC staff members knew the

dress day...and we left it to our students to try

and figure it out. Students who did so and

reported to their teacher earned an extra

recess with a friend. Our staff had a blast

participating and we thank Mrs. McCoy for

bringing the idea to us!

We have plenty more things upcoming,

including Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week,

grade level field trips & celebrations, Music

Performance for band & choir, Force

Museum, Career Day, Field Day and 8th

Grade Promotion!

This month is packed with excitement and all

the happenings to culminate another

OWLmazing school year at JMC! We look

forward to sharing these very special

moments together with you and our OWLS.

 



PTSA News

PTSA Owliance Board Members 2025-2026

President: Jen Monroe

Vice President: Alyssa Escano

Secretary: Dawnelle O'Brien

Treasurer: Marlene Chann

Parlimentarian: Kourtney Marriott

Historian: Heather Downing

School Reps: Jonah Kellar & Marisa Meeks

Find all the details and links to JMC's

fundraisers on our

Linktree: https://linktr.ee/JMCOwliance

 

https://linktr.ee/JMCOwliance


May Happenings

5/5-5/9 Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week

5/7: Lincoln Lympics Grades 4-6 @ 9:00-1:00 -

LHS

5/7: LUSD Board Meeting @ 7:00 - Beverly

Holt Boardroom

5/9: Kinder Field Trip to Children's Museum @

8:30-11:15

5/14: Lincoln Lympics Grades 7-8 @ 9:00-1:00

- LHS

5/14: ELAC Meeting @ 3:30 - Perch

5/14: Music Performance @ 6:30-7:30 - Gym

5/15: Force Museum @ 5:30-7:30

5/16: Friday Flag Salute

5/16: Middle School Field Trip to Six Flags @

8:30-5:00

5/16: Check Lost & Found

5/20: 4th Grade Field Trip to Oak Grove

Nature Park @ 8:30-1:30

5/20: 8th Grade Promotion Filed Trip to

Boomers @ 9:30-1:30

5/21: 7th Grade Field trip to Hilmar Cheese

Factory @ 9:00-1:30

5/21: LUSD Board Meeting @ 7:00 - Beverly

Holt Boardroom

5/22: JMC Board Meeting @ 6:00 - OWLS

Nest

5/23: 8th Grade Field Trip to Pacific Bowl @

8:45-12:15

5/23: Career Day @ 9:00-11:00 - OWLS Nest

5/23: Kinder Celebration @ 12:30-2:00 -

OWLS Nest

5/23: Check Lost & Found

5/26: Memorial Day - No School

5/27: Field Day - TK @ 8:15-11:25/K -6 @ 8:15-

12:00/7-8 @ 12:00-3:00

5/28: 8th Grade Promotion @ 4:00 - Gym

5/29: Last Day of School: OWLS & STEM

Habits of Mind Award Assemblies TK-2 @

8:30/3-6 @ 9:15/7-8 @ 1:00

Early Release @ 1:30!

5/29: Check Lost & Found



5/30: Staff Work Day

 

JMC Music Performance

Please join us for our end of the year music

performance at JMC! Under the direction of

music teacher, Ainsley Berryhill, JMC band &

choir students will display their musical talents

for all to enjoy. Come and be a part of this

OWLmazing event...we look forward to seeing

you!

When: Wednesday, May 14th

Where: JMC Gym

Time 6:30-7:30

 

Important Drop-Off & Pick-

Up Reminders!

Follow safe driving practices for drop-

off and pick-up

Pull all the way forward when dropping

off your student in order to prevent

blocking the flow of traffic

Pick up your student after dismissal by

1:30 on Monday and 3:30 on Tuesday-

Friday

Keep open communication with your

student's teacher

Please do not park in and/or block areas

of surrounding businesses. Park along

the street or arrive closer to the end of

dismissal time at 3:30

We appreciate your cooperation...THANK

YOU!



Comments & Replies

Comment...

 

Contact info

If you have any comments, questions or

concerns, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Please reach out via the following means:

School Office (209) 888-0160

Dawn Archer - Principal

darcher@lusd.net

Brian Cobb - AP bcobb@lusd.net

parentsquare.com


